
Snow is in the forecast so it is a good time to remind everyone that the Salem Public
Library practices the general rule that if Salem R-80 school district is closed due to
inclement weather the library will also be closed.

With that in mind…IF Salem R-80 school district is closed but the library parking lot,
sidewalks, etc. are clear of ice and snow the library will do its best to be open.
On days you are just unsure, it is best to check social media or call ahead to see if the
library will be open before you make the trip. Our number one goal is the safety of our
staff and patrons.


